
  

Interested in Enrolling? 

Complete the initial interest form under "Tuitions & 
Openings" on www.brighthorizons.com/uamscdc to 
express your interest by September 30, 2023. 

Enrollment offers will be made between October 2 
and October 13, 2023. 

If offered a space, families will be asked to submit all 
family information and pay the registration fee 
through the Family Information Center by end of day, 
October 17, 2023. 

There's no child like yours; 
there's no program like ours. 
Coming spring 2024, UAMS has 
your back with child care you 
can trust. 

To Learn More, Watch our 
Family Information Session 

on Demand 

UAMS Child Development Center 

Coming Spring 2024 

UAMS Child Development Center 
1015 Jonesboro Drive, Little Rock, AR 72207  
M-F: 6:00 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
brighthorizons.com/uamscdc 


